
 Healing Two Generations: 
Research and Clinical Perspectives on 
Providing Comprehensive Care for Pregnant 
and Parenting Women with Opioid Use 
Disorder 
  

 About the webinar 

This webinar, sponsored by the Northwest ATTC and the Western 

States Node of the NIDA CTN, will summarize what makes 

women’s treatment for substance use disorder unique from men’s 

treatment and highlight key issues when providing treatment to 

women who have opioid use and other substance use disorders. 

The research that supports the latest clinical care guidelines for 

women with opioid use disorders, including pregnant women and 

those with infants, will be summarized including issues of pain 

management, breastfeeding and neonatal abstinence syndrome/ 

neonatal opioid withdrawal.  Finally, clinical tips for providing 

trauma-informed care to the dyad will be presented.  

1.5 CEU (NAADAC) available. 

 

When: Thursday, April 18, 2019 | 10:00-11:30am (PDT), 

1:00-2:30pm (EDT) 

 

Presenters: Hendree Jones, PhD and Carl Seashore, MD 

 

Cost:  Free (registration required) 

 

Technology: This webinar will use the Zoom platform. 

Instructions on how to connect will be provided 

by email when you register.  

 

About the presenters 

 

Hendree Jones, PhD is Executive 

Director at UNC Horizons and Professor at the 

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, UNC 

Chapel Hill. She is an internationally recognized 

expert in the development and examination of 

both behavioral and pharmacologic treatments 

for pregnant women and their children in risky 

life situations. Dr. Jones has written over 195 

peer-reviewed publications and also authored 

two books, one on treating patients for 

substance use disorders and the other on 

comprehensive care for women who are 

pregnant and have substance use disorders. Dr. 

Jones leads or is involved in projects focused on 

improving the lives of children, women, and 

families in numerous countries around the 

world. 

 

 

Carl Seashore, MD is a Professor of 

Pediatrics in the Division of General Pediatrics 

and Adolescent Medicine and is soon to be the 

pediatrician in residence at UNC Horizons. He is 

a general academic pediatrician with interest in 

quality improvement, newborn care, ambulatory 

pediatrics, and informatics. He was previously 

Service Line Leader for Newborn Care and is 

currently Director of Informatics for Children’s 

Services and a Lead Informatics Physician for 

UNC Healthcare. Dr. Seashore has worked 

extensively with the Perinatal Quality 

Collaborative of North Carolina (PQCNC) on 

projects relating to newborn care delivery across 

the state, helping lead several initiatives 

including those aimed at improving care for 

babies with neonatal abstinence syndrome and 

risk for sepsis.  
 

Questions? Email us at: 

northwest@attcnetwork.org 
 

Or find us online: 

http://attcnetwork.org/northwest 

 

April 18, 2019 | 10:00am (PDT), 1:00pm (EDT) 

 

1107 NE 45th St, Ste 120, Seattle, WA 98105 

Phone: 206-685-4419  Fax: 206-543-5473 

 

 Register here: http://bit.ly/CTNATTC-JonesSeashore 
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